
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 

 

Forest School Club 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to be able to offer a ‘Forest School’ after school club to our pupils next half 

term. 

 

This will be run by Claire Harding of Forest Yogi Minds who, as you may know, has been 

running our forest school sessions.  

 

The club will run on Fridays from 3.30-4.30 pm in our lovely forest school areas.  

 

Pupils will have the opportunity to take part in woodland crafts, den building, using basic 

tools and campfire cooking among other activities.  

 

Claire is level 3 Forest school leader, Forest school first aider, and primary teacher and will 

make sure the children have fun as well as stay safe.  

 

Sessions will run for all 6 weeks, starting on the first Friday back after February half term 

break. There are limited spaces and the link should you wish to book is;  

 

https://bookwhen.com/forestyogiminds#focus=ev-sxnu-20220304153000 

 

Please complete all booking info that is needed for allergies /medical needs/ dietary 

requirements for any campfire snacks we may cook.  

 

Please feel free to contact Claire on forestyogiminds@yahoo.com or text or call on 

07979867631 if needed.  

 

We hope the children enjoy the club. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss Webster  

PE Leader 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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